HUNGARY CONTRIBUTES TO THE
RESTORATION OF THE AEDICULA
OF THE HOLY SEPULCHRE

On the morning of Wednesday, the 10"/23™ of November 2016, His
Excellency Mihalui Geza, the Hungarian ambassador to Ramallah,
offered the amount of 100.000 to His Beatitude Theophilos,
Patriarch of Jerusalem, as contribution from his country to
the ongoing restoration project on the Aedicula of the Holy
Sepulchre.

Extending warm thanks, His Beatitude offered the Ambassador
wishes for prosperity in his country and the blessing of the
All-holy and Life-giving Sepulchre.

From the Secretariat-General
httpv://youtu.be/Fsz1IolBTT8
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